TREE WEST

Sanibel, 04-22-2024

City of Sanibel.
800 Dunlop Road.

As our contract with the City of Sanibel for the Vegetation Trimming Services of
City Facilities and Public Rights of Way will end on September 30th, 2024, we
would like to renew the contract for two additional years, keeping the rates based
on the existing contract in Exhibit “B”.

Thank you,

& &

Juergen Schreyer

ISA Certified Arborist®
FL-10001A

Tree West
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